
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

  
 
 

Marie Roberts-Caney 
Redskin NEWS March 2019 

Reports Cards on Friday, March 29, 2019 

Principal’s Message 
The school year is quickly passing by.  Everyone has 
been working hard this year, but now it is extremely 
important that our students are at school every day 
and ready to learn.  Not only do we want our students 
to be prepared for what lies ahead in life, but we also 
want them to perform their best on the K-PREP 
test.  We look forward to the next couple of months 
and the learning that will take place as we inch 
closer to the end of the year.   
 

4-H Talk Meet Winner 
Kylan Combs won 1st place at the county and the 
district 4-H Talk Meet.  In the summer, he will 
compete for the state title 

School Smiles 
Dental Group 
Dentist and 
Zacharii 
Daugherty 

Mrs. Chassadi Strong’s Class 
First grade students using manipulatives to add and subtract numbers using units of ten and some ones. 

The Cat in the Hat 
visits MRC during 
Family Fun After 
School. 
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Students also participated in an on-demand writing scrimmage on Wednesday, March 27th.  The event was to 
allow them to practice and strengthen their writing skills.  Students had to plan, draft, and revise a writing about 
being the first students in a brand-new school.   

 

Students in Mr. Fugate’s class are 
working on Modules in Wit and 
Wisdom.  Here, one student is 
finishing up Module 1. The 
culminating project is a cause-and-
effect essay about how hardships in 
life can transform a person.  Students 
are spending several days discussing, 
planning, revising, and rewriting their 
essays.  Please come to MRC Redskins 
Night on April 11th from 5-7 
PM.  Students will be showcasing work 
about coping with hardships and The 
Great Depression. 
 

Mr. Alonzo Fugate’s Class 

Upon finishing Module 1 in the Wit and 
Wisdom reading program, students 
moved on to Module 2, A Hero’s 
Journey.  Students will be studying 
mythology and how the hero changes 
over time through adventures. 
 


